
 

The LCMS Hmong Ministry 

Conference 

Prayer in Action 
Served at Feed My Starving Children (FMSC) 

Our conference participants did not just learned about prayers 
and that God answers prayers.  They became the answers to 
many hungry children’s prayers in Nicaragua.  For just two 
hours, our conference participants packed 129 boxes of highly 
nutritional food to feed 77 children for one year.  The value cost 
of these foods is $6,130.  The offering collected on August 14, 
2015 at the conference was donated to FMSC.    
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How do you feel 
about the 

conference?  
“This year’s conference was the best.  
I learned so much about Prayer and 
Prayer Walking.  We did not just sit 
and listen to the presenters, but we get 
to put our prayers in action by serving 
at “Feed My Starving Children” and 
did “Prayer Walking” at ten different 
church locations.  This was awesome!  
We have fruits and drinks available 24 
hours with very nice displays.  We get 
to eat and experience food from 
different culture.  This was the best 
Hmong Ministry Conference I have 
ever attended.” (Anonymous) 

Sorry for those did not 

attend this year’s conference.  
You missed a good conference! 
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What was learned… 
Participants learned about Prayer, 

Prayerwalking and serving 

Rev. Bob Smith 
Gave a presentation on “Prayer”.  He wrote two 
books on “Prayer”.  He generously gave each 
participant a copy of his second book entitled 
“Keep me and Keep All”.  Pastor Numlang was 

the co-presenter with Rev. Smith. 

Mr. Kurtis Smith 
 Gave a training on how to do 

Prayerwalking.  Mr. Smith is a staff of LINC 
Twin Cities where Dr. Fungchatou is the 
Executive Director. He is also Kurtis’ co-
presenter on Prayerwalking.  

All you can eat fresh fruits and 
snacks 24 hours for two days 

Doing Prayer Walking in 
the community 

Doing Prayer at the conference 
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A Cross-cultural Praise Worship Experience 
Hmong Youth and Japanese Ukulele Band 

 

Participants were encouraged to live simply so they could help others to simply live.   
 Participants got to taste the food they packed at FMSC.  It was delicious!  Xozong loves it. 

Participants who attended the closing worship service on Sunday, August 16, 2015, for the 
installations of new officers for Hmong Mission Society LCMS, Young Adults Ministry, and Youth 


